
 

 
 

Dear Town of Jacksonport electors, 

 

The Town of Jacksonport has a strong history of good roads.  The major part of our 47.5 miles 

are blacktop, and have been for several decades. 

 

However, over the last 10-15 years we have been challenged to maintain the quality.  Road costs 

have doubled, and our funding has held the same.  It will take 80 years to replace all the miles of 

roads. 

 

With much consideration, your board is requesting a $200,000 increase in our tax levy.  This will 

allow us to upgrade several miles of our worst roads beginning in 2022, and continue to maintain 

and upgrade all of our roads on a regular basis. 

 

We are asking for your support on this at our budget hearing November 16, 2021 at 6 PM at the 

Town Hall.  We will answer questions at that time, but welcome any questions to the board in the 

meantime.  We would also invite you to take a drive on some of the following roads: 

 

Memorial 

Maple Place 

Jorns 

Clark Lake Court 

Sunny Slope  

Kiehnau 

Division 

Loggerquist 

O’Brian 

Anschutz 

Town line 

 

Sincerely,  

Your Town of Jacksonport Board, 

 

Randy Halstead 

Renn Jervis 

Tom Wilson 

 

 


